
 

 

 

Navigation Notice No 23 of 2023 

Off Station Navigation Aids  

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the following Navigation aids are off station.  

 

Aberdeen Fairway Buoy, this buoy is currently in the approximate position 

indicated by the red dot 

 

approximate position is 57-08.817N 002-04.367W  

The buoy is currently flashing with its usual rhythm.  

 

Mariners are advised to the instructions from VTS and all port users are 

requested to keep well clear of the buoy.  

 

Due to the complex recovery requirements of the buoy it may be in situ for a 

period exceeding 2 weeks due to the depths around the buoy 

 

A replacement Fairway buoy is expected to be installed within the next 10 days  

 
 

 



South Harbour Number 1 Green Lateral buoy is currently off station and will be 

repositioned within the next 2 weeks.  

 

 

 

 

Alex McIntosh  

Harbour Master  

24th October 2023 

 

Owners, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the contents of this 

Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 


